

"Preparing our Children for the future in a Positive and Caring Environment."

Havenview Road,

Telephone:

02 43844599

TERRIGAL 2260

Fax:

02 43852470



## **About your child letter Terrigal 2023**

Monday 6th February 2023

Dear Parents and Caregivers,

answer.)

Welcome to Stage 1, 2023! As our class gets to know each other better, it would be appreciated if you could take the time to answer some questions about your child.

1.	My child's name:
2.	My child is (please circle): LEFT HANDED / RIGHT HANDED
3.	My child DOES / DOES NOT suffer from allergies. (Please circle the correct answer and specify what your child is allergic to if applicable.)
	My child is allergic to:
Δ	My child DOFS / DOFS NOT need to wear alasses for classroom learning (Please correct the correct

5. Regular afternoon pick up arrangements. Current information is required for student safety. Always advise your class teacher of any changes to routine.

Day	Where E.g. Front gate (Havenview Road), top gate (Hillcrest St), Ena St gate, after school care, bus.	Who E.g. Mum, Dad, grandparent etc.
Monday		
Tuesday		
Wednesday	attan arran arran arran	the same and the s
Thursday		
Friday		

\*Please note that <u>all</u> variations to regular arrangements need to be communicated to the teacher. For unavoidable last minute changes please call the school office (4384 4599) to avoid any confusion at home time. Do not send messages for last minute changes to pick up arrangements via ClassDojo during the school day as they may not be seen in time. Students require written permission to leave school with friends, grandparents, aunties, uncles, cousins etc.

Thank you for taking the time to help me get to know your child better. Your information will help plan for a successful and happy year.

Kind regards, Stage 1 teachers